15.07


IU Bloomington School of Education TEP Policy Change

A change to Teacher Education Program policy:
For purposes of clarity and consistency, the minimum grade in content/subject area courses that will
allow them to be counted toward a student’s academic program in the Teacher Education Program will be aligned with the minimum grade requirement for College majors (currently a C-).
